NAME & TITLE Frank J. Murphy, Acting Director CITY of
AGENCY NAME & Department of Transportation (DOT)
ADDRESS 417 East Fayette Street, Room 527 BALTIMORE
SUBIJECT City Council Bill 17-0078 MEMO
TO  The Honorable President and June 16, 2017

Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0078 for the purpose of naming an unnamed, private 190-foot
street, located in the vicinity of 301 East Cromwell Street in Port Covington, Rye Street.

The affected section of roadway is currently unnamed. The Department of Transportation (DOT) has received
letters of support from the properties abutting the affected roadway. DOT is not aware of another road already
designated as Rye Street and the entire length of roadway will have the same designation.

The Department of Transportation has no objection to this bill this bill.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

ol

Frank J.
Acting Director

FIM/PAF

Cc:  Karen Stokes, Mayor’s Office
Kyron Banks, Mayor’s Office





